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2021 Back Dated Pay Award 

The 2021 National Joint Council (NJC) pay award of 1.75% has recently been agreed. 

For any members who do receive back pay of wages, pension contributions should be deducted from this. Your 

employer should automatically let the Clwyd Pension Fund know about any back pay of wages they have paid 

you. We will then recalculate the current value of your pension benefits. 

If payment of your pension with the Clwyd Pension Fund began after April 2021, we will automatically pay you 

any arrears of pension benefits which may be due. 

Please note that we are expecting to receive a large amount of pension benefit recalculations. Please bear with 

us whilst we process these. You do not need to contact the Clwyd Pension Fund to claim any arrears of pension 

benefits. 


